
Weston High School

Course Selection Scheduling Calendar for 24-25 School Year

January 24, 2024 Advisory for students 9-11 regarding the scheduling process. Students
will also complete a Time Management Worksheet in anticipation of
making future course requests.

January 24, 2024 WHS Program of Studies and Academic Pathway Guide will be posted
on the website. An email will be sent to parents and students
describing the course selection process.

January 19, 2024 - February 2, 2024 HS teachers enter course recommendations in PowerSchool.

February 2, 2024 at 3pm Course selection screens will go live in PowerSchool for grades 9-11. All
teacher recommendations are located in the students course selection
screens.

February 5, 2024 - March 8, 2024 Counselors will meet with students, grades 9-11, to review course
selections students have made in Powerschool, beginning with rising
seniors. Students will receive an email one week prior to their
appointment date and time.

February 15, 2024 Class of 2028, 8th Grade Transition Night for Students and Parents:
7pm WHS Auditorium (Snow date Feb 27)

February 5, 2024 - February 16, 2024 MS teachers enter course recommendations in Powerschool.

February 16, 2024 at 3pm Course selection screens will go live on PowerSchool for grade 8. All
teacher recommendations are located in the students course selection
screens.

February 27, 2024 - March 8, 2024 The 8th grade counselor will meet with students to review/finalize
course selection.

March 8, 2024 PowerSchool course selection screens will close for students and
parents grades 8-11.

April 12, 2024 Deadline for all students to make changes to course requests for the
2024-2025 school year

Early June 2024 Portal will open in Powerschool showing students the lists of courses
that were able to fit into their schedule. Students should check these
course lists for accuracy. If students notice a course missing from the
list, they should reach out to their school counselor prior to June 13th.

Late August 2024 Powerschool screens will be live for the 2024 - 2025 School Year




